
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION

WASHINGTON

June 30, 1969

Professor Joshua Lederberg

Department of Genetics

Stanford University School of Medicine

300 Pasteur Drive

Palo Alto, California 94304

Dear Professor Lederberg:

Ihave come across your article on
"Topology of Molecules" which you very kindly sent
me. The Commission has important proceedings

on the relationships between computers and
communications going on now, and I'amenclosing
the most recent Commission action in the matter

for your information.

Commissioner
*

Enclosure
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